
We’re Back!!  

After another period of national lockdown we were 

delighted to finally welcome back the whole school 

this week. Our younger learners from Nursery to Y2 

returned on 22nd February and our learners from Y3 to 

Y6 returned on 15th March.  

The lockdown period has not been easy for our 

children, parents or staff and we offer our heart-felt 

thanks to all our families who have 

engaged so willingly with our home 

learning offer. Our creative staff 

have worked hard to provide 

recorded lessons and exciting 

activities via the pod pages on our 

website. The children even had 

recorded assemblies with Mrs 

Caswell. If you would like to see 

what the children have been up to 

whilst at home please check out our 

website at:  

https://www.llanrhidian.swansea.sch.uk/  and our Twitter feed: 

https://twitter.com/llanrhidianp 

Since being back in school, the children have got stuck into their activities and have 

relished spending time with their friends again. The younger children enjoyed 

celebrating St David’s Day when they returned. They had loads of fun learning 

Welsh dances for our twmpath and making and eating some Welsh favourites such 

as Glamorgan sausages and Welsh cakes.  

We are fortunate to have created some 

extra space for ourselves by hiring a 

marquee from Gower Events and Equipment 

Hire. This has been an invaluable resource 

in allowing us to carry on with such activities 

as dance and PE during a time when space 

is at a real premium in our school due to the 

COVID health and safety restrictions. Pod 

Pry-Cop enjoyed using the space for some 

team building games on their first day back. 

We are looking forward to our Easter 

Funday next week when we will have our 

usual Easter bonnet parade and an egg hunt. It is with such sadness that we are all 

https://www.llanrhidian.swansea.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/llanrhidianp


missing our second traditional "Eggstravaganza Day", but we will make sure the 

pupils will enjoy their day.  

 

   


